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El Paso, TX – After long consideration, I do NOT trust the process and I will not participate in this charade of “fairness.”  If 

Mr. Tom Laign, Max Grossman, Art Fierro, Edmundo Calderon, and the City of El Paso really think they have a valid case 

against me, then I invite them to bring their claims to our district courts.  After all, discovery is a BEAUTIFUL thing.  This 

was NEVER about gas usage this was about destroying my reputation. Go ahead and issue your reprimand, I am not 

impressed. 

End/////// 

 

 


